
 	
	
 

 

Sky Valley Property Owners Association 
Newsletter – May 22, 2022 

 
Last call for Welcome Back 

 

Reservations are due no later than 5 p.m. Monday, May 30, for the Welcome Back party. This year’s 
party will be 6 p.m. Sunday, June 5, at the Sky Valley Country Club with heavy hors d’oeuvres and bar 
beverages. Food cost is $30 per person for members and $37.50 per person for guests. Please pay 
SVPOA at the door with cash or a check. Pay the country club with cash, credit cards, or club member 
accounts for bar beverages and corkage fees if you bring your own wine. Make your reservations by 
emailing Pam Henderson phenderson431@gmail.com (click the name to email); she will email your 
confirmation. Cancellations must be received by Thursday, June 2, or you will be asked to pay for your 
meal. 
 
Pancake breakfasts begin on Monday, May 30 
The first pancake breakfast is Monday, May 30, from 8-10 a.m. at the Lakeside Pavilion. It’s open to the 
public so invite your friends. Enjoy pancakes, eggs, sausage, biscuits, grits, coffee, and juice for $10 
(adults and children age 12 and older), $5 for children age 5-11, and free for children age 4 and younger. 
Please bring cash or a check. 
 
Meetings begin on June 15 
The first meeting of the season is 3 p.m. Wednesday, June 15, at the Sky Valley Country Club. We will 
announce programs as they develop.  
 
2022 Dues 
If you haven’t already paid your 2022 dues, please pay now. You can find a membership form at the box 
by the Pro Shop or print it from our website. Put the form and your check in the box at the Pro Shop or 
mail to the address on the form. (Click the link to download and print the form.) 
http://skyvalleypoa.net/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/SVPOA_membership_form.pdf   
 
Sincerely, 
Ed Steil, SVPOA president 
 
 


